
Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year 
from all of us at Greenfield! 

Seasonal Fun 
The final week of our term started with Carols by Candlelight, which provided us all with a great night of 
seasonal entertainment in a true community, party atmosphere. We enjoyed individual performances by our 
young instrumentalists, Christmas songs from our choir and communal carol singing. Many thanks to Miss Hill 
for organising this event, accompanying the musicians on the piano and conducting the choir. We are very 
grateful to our fabulous Friends of Greenfield (FroG) for providing refreshments on the night and for an 
excellent term of social and fundraising events. All money raised goes towards providing more resources and 
exciting experiences, which will enhance the education of each child at Greenfield. This term FroG have raised 
close to a stunning £4,500! We thank all our families, who give so much time, thought and effort to support 
our school in so many different ways. 

Stars on Stage 
Many congratulations to our Greenfield Choir, who represented our school by performing so superbly at 
Tuesday’s Borough Christmas Concert at Dudley Town Hall. Our choir joined pupils from other primary 
schools to form the Dudley Primary Schools Choir. The children enjoyed the wonderful experience of singing 
to the accompaniment of a full orchestra consisting of the Dudley Senior Strings and Wind Band. Together 
they made an amazing sound! We are especially grateful to the parents of all our singers for supporting this 
prestigious event. 

Traditional Christmas 
We thank Reverend Andrew Sillis for welcoming us to St Thomas’ and congratulate our children for making 
our annual Carol Service such a well-attended and resounding success. Many parents and grandparents have 
told us how much they enjoyed the traditional format of ‘nine lessons and carols’ and how impressed they 
were with the excellent singing of all our Greenfield children. Special congratulations to all our Year 6 
students, who read with such clarity and expression. It was superb to see our Greenfield school community 
coming together to celebrate Christmas in church. Thank you for your support. 

The G Factor! 
Our children put on an excellent and highly amusing ‘Greenfield’s Got Talent’ yesterday. We were all 
entertained by a variety of acts from right across the whole school, including singers, instrumentalists, dancers 
and magicians. Our Greenfield children are a truly talented group of boys and girls and clearly benefit from 
having the chance to share their skills and build their confidence by performing on stage. Many thanks to Miss 
Cook for organising and running such a super show. 

I would like to thank our brilliant Greenfield Staff Team for their enthusiasm, energy, dedication and hard 
work. I value the countless positive contributions, which each member of our team brings to Greenfield. 2016 
has been a very successful year but we are determined to improve on our achievements again in 2017. We 
would all like to thank you for your kindness and generosity in giving us so many wonderful Christmas gifts. 
On behalf of the Greenfield Team, I wish all our children and families a very peaceful Christmas and a happy 
New Year. 

Our staff team will be returning to school on Tuesday 3 January for a training day with a focus on improving 
children’s writing. We all look forward to seeing the children at 8.45 am on Wednesday 4 January for the start 
of the Spring Term 2017. 

On behalf of the Greenfield Team, I wish all our children and families a very peaceful Christmas and a happy 
New Year. 

Peter Bravo 
Headteacher 

Email: info@greenfield.dudley.sch.uk      Website: www.greenfield.dudley.sch.uk 
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Friends of Greenfield School 
We wish to say a huge THANK YOU to everyone 
who wholeheartedly supported our events this 

term. We have been overwhelmed by your 
generosity, and we'd like you to know that we 
have made close to £4,500 profit which is just 

amazing! 

For those of you who aren't aware, this year we 
have pledged to raise much needed funds to 

replace all 30 computers in the school ICT suite, 
so this is a fantastic start. Look out for our 

progress next term on our “Fill the Frog” chart in 
the foyer. 

Wishing everyone a Wonderful Christmas and a 
very Happy New Year. 

The FroG Team 

UNICEF’s Rights Respecting 
Schools Award 

This program works to promote childrenÑs 
rights to improve well-being and help all 
children to realise their potential. We shall 
include a selection of the articles from the 
summary of the UN Convention on the Rights 

of the Child in future Newsletters. 

Our article for December is:  

Article 14 

Every child has the right to think and 
believe what they want and to practise their 

religion, as long as they are not stopping 
other people from enjoying their rights. 
Governments must respect the rights of 

parents to give their children information 
about this right. 

St Thomasô Church 

ôKnitivity Trailõ! 

Knitted sheep are lost in the shops in 
Stourbridge and need someone to find them!  

Once you have found them, write their names 
on the Messy Nativity Sheep Trail worksheet 
and go along to St Thomasô Church Hall 
(Market Street) between 2 - 3.30pm on 

Saturday 17 December with your answers for 
a prize. There will also be crafts, a short carol 
service for all the family, hot and cold drinks 

along with mince pies or biscuits. 

Details available from the New Road and St 
Thomasô Church websites 

http://stthomasstourbridge.org 
www.newroadmc.org.uk 

The trail worksheet can be downloaded from 

http://stthomasstourbridge.org/Knitivity%20Trai
l%202016.pdf 

Dizzee Dance 

Drop ónô Shop Christmas Camp 

Monday 19 December, 10am - 3.30pm 

at Greenfield Primary School 

Ã11 per person. 

For more information and to book, contact Ali 
Pritchard on 07745 467276 or email 

ali.pritchard@hotmail.com 

Facebook dizzeedance 

M 
any thanks for all your very kind 

cards and wonderful Christmas 
gifts, which our staff have 

received. We really do appreciate your 
kindness and are grateful for your 

generosity. 

Christmas at Mary Stevens Park  
¢ǊŜŜ 5ŜŎƻǊŀǝƴƎ 

¢ǳŜǎŘŀȅ нл 5ŜŎŜƳōŜǊΣ ŘǊƻǇ ƛƴ ммŀƳ - нǇƳ 
IŜƭǇ ǘƘŜ tŀǊƪ wŀƴƎŜǊǎ ŘŜŎƻǊŀǘŜ ǘƘŜ ƻŀƪ ǘǊŜŜ ŀƴŘ 
ƳŀƪŜ ŘŜŎƻǊŀǝƻƴǎ ǘƻ ǘŀƪŜ ƘƻƳŜΦ ¢ƘŜ ŜǾŜƴǘ ƛǎ ŦǊŜŜ 

ǘƻ ŀǧŜƴŘΣ Ƨǳǎǘ ǘǳǊƴ ǳǇ ŀƴŘ ƳŜŜǘ ŀǘ ǘƘŜ 
ŀŎǝǾƛǘȅ ŎŜƴǘǊŜΦ  

/ƘǊƛǎǘƳŀǎ 9ǾŜƴǘ 
²ŜŘƴŜǎŘŀȅ нм 5ŜŎŜƳōŜǊΣ пǇƳ - тǇƳ 

¢ƘŜ /ƘǊƛǎǘƳŀǎ ŜǾŜƴǘ ŀǘ ǘƘŜ ǇŀǊƪ ǿƛƭƭ ƛƴŎƭǳŘŜ ŀ 
ǎƘŀŘƻǿ ǇǳǇǇŜǘ ǿƻǊƪǎƘƻǇ ŀƴŘ ŎŀǊƻƭǎ ŀǘ ǘƘŜ 
.ŀƴŘǎǘŀƴŘΦ ¢ƘŜǊŜ ǿƛƭƭ ŀƭǎƻ ōŜ ŀ {ŀƴǘŀϥǎ ƎǊƻǧƻ ƛƴ 
ǘƘŜ !ŎǝǾƛǘȅ /ŜƴǘǊŜ όϻнΦрл ǎǳƎƎŜǎǘŜŘ Řƻƴŀǝƻƴ - 

ōƻƻƪ ƻƴ ǘƘŜ Řŀȅ ŦǊƻƳ нΦолǇƳύΦ 

/ƻƴǘŀŎǘ ǘƘŜ tŀǊƪ wŀƴƎŜǊǎ ŦƻǊ ŦǳǊǘƘŜǊ ŘŜǘŀƛƭǎ ƻƴ 
лмоуп умрнтф ƻǊ ŘŜōƻǊŀƘΦƳŜǊǊƛŎƪϪŘǳŘƭŜȅΦƎƻǾΦǳƪΦ 

George Willets is missing his PE bag and 

its contents. Please can we ask parents to 
check that they haven’t taken an extra PE 

kit home by mistake. 



Lily Deakin, Owen Rees, Esme Ward, Lauren Adams, Leo Morgan 

Yvi Griffiths, William McCarron, Imogen-Eve Berry, Edie Morley 

Ellie McQueen, Nerys Evans, Jaden Jones, Woody Kirwan 

Lucas Solly Hancock, Robert Feane 

Harmony Grainger-Scriven, Ruby Pritchard 

Harrison Wood, Khadija Imaan, Amanpreet Kaur 

Letters Sent Home this Week 

All: Club Letter 

Recycling Ideas  

from our Eco Warriors  

Have you ever wondered what to do with all your 

Christmas cards once Christmas is over? Why not try 

making gift tags with them? Youôll have fun creating the 

tags and will save money. 

If you donôt fancy getting creative, you could recycle 

them. The Woodland Trust have partnered with M&S to 

help recycle your old Christmas cards and for every 

1,000 cards dropped in to M&S stores for recycling 

throughout January, the retailer will fund The Woodland 

Trust to plant a tree.  

Attendance for Last Week  

Well done to our top three classes: 

Beatrix Potter: 99.75% 

Stevie Wonder: 98.52% 

Jessica Ennis-Hill: 98.52% 

May we wish all our children and families a very Merry 
Christmas and a happy and prosperous New Year.  

Fundraising Stars 
Our charity mini-market raised £260.82. 

The origami star making raised £114.00. 

The collection at our Carol Service raised 

£264.78. 

In total, we have raised a magnificent £639.60 

íƶȉ aĜȉƌĜƖôĊ"ƌ kĊĜŴ|ȉ±Ɩ̃ȡ ĉƶȡǺĜȺ"Ŵ kĊ"ȉĜȺʲ̃ȡ 

ȠȺ"ȉ !ǺǺ±"Ŵ Ⱥƶ Ċ±ŴǺ bɔĜŴ| ȺĊ± ɓť̃ȡ íĜȉȡȺ 

Rare Diseases Centre. 

Thank you for your generosity. 

Vg`sôr nm knb`kkx> 
For an extremely useful list of activities and 
ideas for fun activities in the local area, visit: 

http://fis.dudley.gov.uk/FSD/PublicEnquiry_Liv
e/Search.aspx?searchID=673 

There will be a Staff Training Day on Tuesday 3 January. We look forward to welcoming 

the children back to school on Wednesday 4 January 2017.  

Good Bye and Good Luck  

We are sorry to say goodbye to Miss Rosie 
Archer today. I am sure you will join me in 
thanking Miss Archer for all her work and 

dedication throughout her time at 
Greenfield and wishing her all the very 
best. We look forward to welcoming Mr 

Mark Benbow to our Key Stage 2 Team in 
the New Year. Mr Benbow has spent a lot 

of time in school over the last week, 
getting to know the children and working 
closely with Miss Lewis, Miss Midgley and 

Mrs Remmers 
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